

WATERLOO NORTH HYDRO INC.

PO Box 640 300 Northfield Drive East Waterloo ON N2J 4A3 Telephone 519-888-5550 Fax 519-886-8592

E-mail ghilhorst@wnhydro.com www.wnhydro.com

April 22, 2008

Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: EB-2007-0672 Regulated Price Plan Consultation on Time-of-Use Pricing Framework

Waterloo North Hydro Inc. (WNH) is interested in participating in the Board Consultation Process for the Regulated Price Plan Consultation on Time-of-Use Pricing Framework.

WNH does not intend to make written comments on the Board Staff's Discussion Paper; however, it does wish to be on the distribution list for future developments in this consultation.

WNH will not be submitting a request for cost eligibility for this consultation process.

WNH has previously forwarded an electronic version of this letter via e-mail to boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca.

If there are any questions, please contact myself, Gerry Hilhorst, at 519-888-5550, ghilhorst@wnhydro.com or Chris Amos, at 519-888-5541, camos@wnhydro.com.

Yours truly,

Original signed by

Gerry Hilhorst, P.Eng VP, Regulatory Affairs